
Please don’t revoke Scott Kramer’s bed and breakfast license

To the City of Saint Paul City Council Members, 
 
      I'm writing on behalf of Scott Kramer.
I've been good friends with Scott for a number of years. 
 
      We met through the music, art and dance community in Minneapolis. He is a very active dancer
and enjoys hosting wonderful New Years Parties each year in his lovely home. I have DJ’d his parties
for the past two years prior to this one and they have been exceptionally classy affairs that I have
invited my whole family as well as my girlfriend’s whole family to. 
 
      Last September another good DJ friend of mine Grant Mayland (Dark Energy) and I teamed up
with Scott to help make his annual New Year’s Party even more decadent than years prior. 
   
      Scott was involved in all the planning and either made or approved all the key decisions including
what was written in the invitation to our Facebook friends.
    
      Since we were providing a lot of sound equipment, lights, additional DJs, extensive artistic theme
decorations, 4 course gourmet vegan meal and craft drinks we decided we needed to recoup our
substantial costs and also limit the attendance.  
  
      This was never intended to be a money making endeavor and we barely covered our expenses. 
 
      No one rented the house for the purpose of hosting this party. It was Scott's annual party and he
thought it would be fun to invite us to be be a part of it. He wanted to help highlight our music, art
and show his support for the GBLT community. 
 
      I sincerely hope he can continue operating his bed and breakfast business which was never
associated with this event. 
 
Sincerely,
Garrison Grouse
A.K.A
Phonic Narcotic 

Garrison Grouse <garrisongrouse@gmail.com>
Tue 6/19/2018 11:45 AM

To:Administrative Staff <staff@ferdlaw.com>;


